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Dear Parents / Carers,  

We’ve had such an amazing start to our new school year! The children have quickly 

settled back into school life and it’s as though they’ve never been away.  All our staff 

have commented on how they have been impressed with their positive attitudes to 

their learning and towards each other this week. There’s definitely been a wonderful 

atmosphere around school and its great to be back. We’ve missed you all.  

 Our staff have been busy throughout the summer preparing their classrooms.  

Creating a stimulating, well organised physical environment is key to developing 

positive, learning attitudes for our children. This is evident around school and I can’t 

wait to see how our school environment blossoms throughout the year.   

This week we welcomed three new members of staff to team Bolshaw. Miss Brown, 

our Reception teacher and Mrs Sykes and Mrs Rowmen, our Forest School Leaders.  

Next week, I will be sending out lots of key information, updates and diary dates for 

the start of the new year; as well as curriculum information from your child’s class 

teacher. You will also be receiving several online permission forms from Mrs Nixon, 

our school administrator. Please send these back asap so we can collate all the 

information.  

 We have been so proud of all the children this week. Our new Reception children 

have made lots of new friends and its been wonderful watching  friendship 

relationships rekindle once again throughout school.  We know how hard it can be 

getting back into the school routine, especially after a long summer break. Great 

friends and caring staff and adults make it so much easier for them.   

The nation yesterday were all deeply saddened to hear the passing of Her Royal 

Highness, Queen Elizabeth II. A special assembly was held this morning for all our 

children in Year 1—Year 6  and staff to celebrate the Queen’s life. Our thoughts are 

with the Royal family and everyone who was close to the Queen at this time.  

Please don’t forget we are here to help no matter how small your question or worry is. 

I’m sure the children will sleep well this weekend after  a very busy first week back. 

Have a wonderful weekend and we’ll see you all bright and early on Monday morning.       

Miss Brown  
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It’s good to be back with 

our friends. 
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